
January 6, 2021 

    

PSD In-Person Learning Update for 2nd Grade 
 

Dear Peninsula School District 2nd Grade Families, 

We recently received guidance from the Governor’s Office which allows for more students to 
return for in-person learning. In addition, our December COVID-19 testing pilot demonstrated 
that when safety countermeasures are followed, we can control virus spread on campus while 
in-person learning is occurring. Approximately 1,700 students and staff were tested over three 
weeks in December and there were no instances of virus spread on any of our elementary 
campuses. Thus, we believe the successful implementation of our current safety protocols, 
combined with the new state guidance, will allow us to expand our elementary in-person 
learning opportunities to more students. 

On Tuesday, January 19, 2nd grade students and families who selected in-person learning are 
invited back to our elementary campuses. Those choosing to learn remotely can continue to do 
so. 

Since we were prepared for the return of our 2nd graders in November, those students who 
needed to be reassigned to a different teacher may already know about that reassignment. Our 
schools will finalize all reassignments in the coming days and will share information with you 
very soon.   

Like our Kindergarten and 1st grade students, 2nd graders participating in in-person learning 
will attend school on campus four days a week, and continue with remote learning on 
Wednesdays.   



Students who need transportation can ride the same bus as Kindergarten and 
1st grade students who are coming to school for in-person learning. You can find bus routes 
and times here.  

We are excited to be able to have our 2nd grade students back on campus! If you have 
questions, please contact your child’s school.   

Sincerely, 

PSD Leadership  
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